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18 November 2003

The secretary

GGHHA

Dear Karen

1) Please accept our apologies for absence at the AGM as we have a prior commitment. We were present on the park for the normal date of Autumn half-term.

2) Eryl and I provided newsletters for several years (see enclosed). If you would like electronic copies of others please email me as webmaster@gghha.org.uk.

3) Location and date of the AGM is an old chestnut. The last weekend of Autumn half-term at the park is the best compromise as many owners then ‘shut down’. Please accept Autumn half term as our postal vote. My second choice would be the Saturday before Easter at the park as many owners are there opening up and decorating. We hope that this year's choice of November is the result of incompetence.

4) The committee had discussed holding a committee meeting on the park before Easter with a social event on the Saturday evening to get everyone together. This was also a good time to meet with GGE and discuss the new season. Our AGMs have also been held on the Saturday afternoon of Autumn half term. In the evening we provided a cheese and apple supper one year and fish and chips another in the Pool Side Bar – it was very successful. We suggest that you nominate a member of the committee to be ‘social secretary’ and form a member group to do this kind of thing as Eryl and I always ended up doing the hard work.

5) I have maintained www.gghha.org.uk in good faith for the benefit of owners and await contact from the incoming committee. All the existing committee know about the web site. Please include the URL in your newsletters so that members can follow it, whoever maintains it. The site includes an interesting archive and a “chalets to let” page. I have made repeated approaches to the committee about the site and gave you my contact details a year ago and more recently with my subscription. The appearance and content of the site needs updating, but I do not want to start without support from the committee.

6) One of the popular articles for the newsletter was the ‘out and about’ section about local walks. It was one of the things people mentioned that they missed when we gave up. “Been somewhere nice?” sounds similar. I have considered putting the articles on the web site. The newsletter and web-site should advertise GGE social events.

7) Please include contact details for the GGHHA committee in the newsletters.

Please feel free to read this out to the members at the AGM

Yours sincerely

Tony and Eryl Copp

Chairman and Secretary GGHHA 2000

